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Welcome our New Members

The following 2 new members have been accepted by

the Board this month:

Ordinary Members - Wendy Lownie, Wayne McKinley 

Welcome to RMMGC we look forward to seeing you on

the Course and in the Club.

Donation of Plants

The Board once again this year thank our member

James Carnie for the donation of numerous border

plants which have been planted around the Club by our

team of garden volunteers. The plants will add much

colour around the club over the coming months. Thanks

again James for the plants and to John Tasker, Ian

Craik, Jim Stewart and Gordon Coull for maintaining the

garden which is in fantastic shape.

Gala Day

The board would like to thank the members that

supported the Club Gala Day on Saturday 18th June.

We had over 100 players join us for the Texas

Scrambles held on the 1562 and Broomfield Courses

and again we received positive feedback from attendees

regarding the format and fun experienced on the day.

We also held a raffle which was again really well

supported. Also thanks to those members that provided

raffle donations for the day.

Winning teams were:

1562 - Barry Reid, Derek Smart, Barney Raku-Evans,

John Cullen 

Nearest the pin 1562 - 3rd hole - Peter Wood, 12th hole

- Brian Leask

Broomfield - Paula Elvin, Ron Hulse, Graham Muir, Edna

McGurk 

Nearest the pin Broomfield - 3rd Hole - Graham Muir,

14th hole - Carol Lyon

Thanks to Michael Gove who organised the day and was

assisted by a small number of members.

Club Opens Tournament Results

On Sunday 3rd July the club held its annual 18 hole

Mens Open, with 148 entries.

The results of the Open were as follows:

Scratch:

1st Kevin Gall (RMMGC) 69

2nd Ross Coull (RMMGC) 72 (BIH)

3rd James Collier (RMMGC) 72

4th Scott Corrigan (Greenburn Golf Club) 73

Handicap (up to 12):

1st Marc Simants (RMMGC) 69 (0) 69 (best last 6 holes)

2nd Barry Smith (Deer Park Golf & Country Club) 81

(12) 69 (BIH)

3rd Ross Boyd (RMMGC) 81 (12) 69 (BIH)

4th Nicky Balic (Greenburn Golf Club) 80 (11) 69

Handicap (13 and over):

1st Jonathan Duncan (RMMGC) 84 (14) 70

2nd Sean Bonner (Newburgh on Ythan Golf Club) 86

(15) 71

3rd Billy Millar (Falkirk Tryst (Golf Club) 87 (14) 73 (BIH)

4th Chris Rome (Mearns Castle Golf Club) 88 (15 73

On Friday 10th June Ladies Greensomes Open was

held. It was a huge success and well supported. The

results of the Open were as follows:

Scratch winners - Gillian Wallace and Heather Anderson

from Blairgowrie Golf Club - gross 81 

Handicap winners

First place - Louise Campbell and Christine Rothnie

From Royal Montrose Mercantile Golf Club - 40 points

Second place - Virginia Jamieson from Royal Montrose

Mercantile and Susan Stewart from Montrose Caledonia

Golf Club - 37 points (BIH)

Third place - Maureen Macpherson from Kinross Golf

Club and Lesley Balfour from Burntisland Golf House

Club - 37 points

Thanks to our Tournament Convener Doreen Leask and

the team of volunteers who assisted on each of the days

to make these events successful.

Selection for Team Angus

The County Jamboree was held in Inverness last month

and Doreen Leask was selected to be part of Team

Angus, congratulations Doreen.

Monthly Prize Draw Winners

Congratulations and well done to the following winners

drawn at the recent Board Meeting:

1st prize -James Sharp - £60

2nd prize -Gordon Shepherd - £40

3rd prize - John Anderson - £20

4th prize - Christine MacGowan - £10

Congratulations to the successful winners!....and if any

members wishes to join the monthly draw please just

respond to the newsletter and we will get in contact with

you.
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